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Final Newsletter for 2023

This will be the final Newsletter of the 2023 season.

Hope all of the readers have enjoyed the small snippets of information 
throughout the season, and have also enjoyed the clip art cartoons.

Friendly matches for 2023 season
Seven more friendly games are left in the 2023 season.
Please sign up for as many of these matches as you are 
able to.  Further details from Juliette Crozier. 

Club Competitions
Well done to all of the members who took part in the 
club competitions throughout the 2023 season.
A few wobbles along the way with missed match dates, 
and unavailability of markers, but we got there in the 
end.
Further details for 2024 from Jackie Roderick or Karen 
Grove.

Nominations Form for AGM 2023
The club Nominations Form will be released after the next committee 
meeting, scheduled for 25th September 2023.
You will be able to Propose and/or Second a member for a position on 
the club committee. Look out for more details nearer the time.

Annual General Meeting (AGM)
Details of this year’s AGM will be communicated to all members after this 
month’s committee meeting.
Our AGM generally takes place in November, and all members will be 
invited to attend once a firm date has been agreed by the club 
committee.


